Notes from GSFN Meeting 

Welcome and introductions: 
Welcome to our new partners Pendergast and FosterEd. 

Strategic Planning:
We will be going over the strategic plan for GSFN in the Aug and September meetings. This will be the final year for the ECN funds so we will need to make decisions about those funds and how they are to be used going forward. 

Grant Update:
GSFN was awarded the grant from MCDPH Building Better Communities in the amount of $49,500. These funds will be used mainly to secure a social media strategist and community outreach person to broaden the reach of GSFN. 

Partner Updates:
[bookmark: _GoBack]In lieu of regular updates for partner we asked that everyone give any information they had about summer resources for children including camp/childcare/food. Unfortunately, the partners did not have updates for the meeting but promised to inform the group if they knew of any. 

GSFN Board:
The board asked the group if anyone would like to be a part of the board to please email info@glendalefamily.org

The board also asked the group if anyone would like to be a partner highlight to email as well. 

Note:
We will NOT have a July GSFN meeting. We will see you in August!


